
 

 
 

  

 

Press Release 4 - ELISTAT: the fifth transnational meeting of the ELISTAT Project 

consortium (2020-1-TR01-KA227-ADU-097696) 

 

On August 3 and 4, 2023, the Elistat project consortium met in Gondomar, Portugal, for the 

fifth transnational meeting, organized by the Union of Parishes of Gondomar, Valbom and Jovim, 

and attended by all the project partners: Ankara Provincial Directorate of Family Social Policies, 

Asociatia de Therapye Familiala si de Cuplu Timisoara, E-Seniors: Initiation Des Seniors Aux Ntic 

Association, Inspira Education Informatics Industry and Trade Ltd. st., Sinergia Società Cooperativa 

Social, and Karabuk University. 

At this meeting, the partners discussed a number of key topics, including each partner's 

presentation on local workshops and multiplier events. From each partner's experience and 

feedback, we learned valuable lessons about how to ensure the sustainability of the project and its 

quality and applicability. 

The M-learning platform was also reviewed at this meeting to clear up some details that 

will contribute to the quality of the online training available. 

In addition, the project's YouTube channel was discussed in detail, emphasizing its 

importance as a dissemination tool. 

Administrative and management issues were discussed so that all the partners could align 

their tasks for the completion of this project, guaranteeing the quality it aims to achieve. 

 Dissemination activities, essential for sharing progress and results with the target 

population, were also analysed. We also planned and scheduled some final dissemination activities. 

As part of our cultural agenda, the Union of Parishes of Gondomar, Valbom and Jovim 

offered Elistat's partners a visit to the Filigree Museum, an ancient goldsmith's art and technique 

that gives the Municipality of Gondomar the title "Capital of Goldsmithing" in Portugal. 

The Transnational Meeting of the ELISTAT Project ended with a ceremony to hand out 

certificates to the participants, with the consortium confident of having developed a productive 

working environment and full collaboration. 

 

 


